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TO:  Board of Trustees 
 
FROM: Dr. Scott Muri, Superintendent of Schools 
 
SUBJECT: DISCUSSION OF AND REQUEST FOR APPROVAL OF APPOINTMENT 

OF TASB DELEGATE AND ALTERNATE  
 
DATE: August 16, 2022   
 
 
A part of the Board’s professional responsibility is participation in the annual Delegate 
Assembly of the Texas Association of School Boards.  This participation is a way for our 
District’s needs and priorities to be heard at the state level.  
 
This year, the Delegate Assembly will take place on September 24, 2022 during the 
TASA/TASB Convention in San Antonio, Texas. 
 
TASB is requesting the Board to consider sending experienced Board members who are 
well-informed on a wide range of issues affecting public education today.  The Board is 
asked to elect a delegate and an alternate.  

  
 

******************** 
 
     
 
Administrative Recommendation:  
 
The Board of Trustees to elect a delegate and alternate to the Delegate Assembly of the 
Texas Association of School Boards. 
 


